
Copy of letter No.74962/F2/72/AD dt.26-8-1974 from the Secretary to Government, Agriculture
(Forest) Department addressed to this office.

-------------------------------------------------------------------

Sub:- Forest operations – timber – wastage of – proposals – regarding.

Ref:- Your letter P1-50974/72 dt. 19-12-1973.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

With reference to your letter cited I am to inform you that your suggestions that the
supply coupe must be marked sufficiently early atleast 2 years shead of clearing so that there
is sufficient time for the contractor to work the coupe and that sufficient time must be given to
the contractor for extraction depending upon the quantity of timber to be extracted have been
accepted by the Government. It is presumed that no Financial Commitment is involved in the
proposal.

As regards the other points your specific proposals my be forwarded to Government for
examination and issue of orders.

Sd/- for Secretary to Government.

Endt. on F1-21460/74 dt.13-9-1974.

Cope forwarded all Conservator of Forests and Divl. Forests officers, for information and
attention.

Sd/-

for Chief Conservator of Forests.

Endt. on KT-18500/74 dt.22-10-74

Copy to sections TR, CH, ML, MR, D

Stock file, Senior Superintendent and Administrative Assistant,

for Conservator of Forests, Trichur.
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